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Kansas Commission on Veterans Affairs in Hiawatha
Tim Lang with the Kansas Commission on Veterans Affairs will be at Maple Heights in Hiawatha
on Monday, November 4th from 4:00 to 5:00PM. He will be providing an overview of veterans'
benefits. As part of his presentation, he will offer information on benefits that may be available to
qualified veterans to assist in covering a part of the expense of nursing home care. The public is
invited to attend.


